APPENDIX B

Clir. Stella Brock,

The Licensing Dept,
Exeter City Council,
Paris Street,

Exeter

Dear Sirs,

Re:Application from Costcutter 12/13 -Variation of License

| am writing to raise concerns regarding the above application, under Public safety and
Prevention of public nuisance of the 4 licensing objectives.

This store currently closes at 11pm and now wishes to open until 2am with the provision
of sale of alcohol. '

Residents who live opposite these premises have questioned “who is walking the streets
at this time of the morning unless they have been “clubbing” and already consumed
alcohol ?

Public safety must be questioned. The premises next door is a taxi office and many
people queue here for their services, many already having had too much to drink and the
opportunity whilst waiting for a taxi to buy and consume even more alcohol , could easily
lead to disorder and raise issues over public safety.

Prevention of Public Nuisance. There is already a level of disturbance to residents who
actually live in South Street, due to late night/early morning eating and taxi facilities, the
opportunity to buy more alcohol (and consume) whilst on the street raises more concerns
on the issue of public nuisance.

Drinking on the street would be in direct conflict with the DPPO or the new PSPO when it
comes into force, and would need to be monitored.

Granting premises further/extended alcohol licenses when it will be in direct conflict with
these protection orders seems irresponsible.

There seems no justification or necessary need for this store to be open until 2am for the
sale of alcohol.

Clir. Stella Brock
St. David's ward



Licensing Team
Exeter City Council
Civic Centre

Paris Street

Exeter

EX1 1RQ

30th September 2015

Dear Sirs
Applicdtion for a Variation of the Premises Licence for Newham Stores
12-13 South Street Exeter EX1 1DZ

The Variation to Extend Hours for the sale of Alcohol to Monday - Sunday
0600 -0200
The Prevention Of Crime And Disorder

We wish to register our Objections with regard to the above application:
Giving the people who are leaving the Pubs and Clubs and are waiting for
taxis easy access to more alcohol will increase the noise and disturbance
and increase drinking on the street.

We already experience revellers urinating on our steps in George Street
and vomit + urine in the alley leading from South Street to George Street.

Being able to obtain more alcohol will increase this problem.

There will be an increase in customers in cars coming to South Street to
purchase alcohol causing yet more noise and disturbance.

We understand people need to enjoy themselves but we as residents of
South Street also need to sleep before 2am.

Yours faithfully



Received via email 14 October 2015

| hear by object to the application for the above license due to being a
frequent visitor to this area and viewing the effect of alcohol relate incidents in
south street every weekend.

People falling over in the street and the road way, people being sick by the
fast food takeaways and people urinating in the area opposite KFC fast food
chain, | have talked to a couple of the branded supermarkets managers in the
area, none of the supermarkets in the area sell Alcohol pass 12 midnight and
when you talk to the managers of the supermarkets, they have been also
asked to restrict the sale of Alcohol from 2300 hrs by the local police force to
help them reduce the number of incidents of unsociable behaviour.



